
** NOTICE OF MEETING CANCELLATION** 

 

The meeting of the Braidwood Park 

District Board of Commissioners 

scheduled for Tuesday January 4, 2022 

has been CANCELLED due to lack of 

quorum availability.   

The meeting has been rescheduled for  

Tuesday January 11, 2022 at 7:00p.m. 

 

Posted 1/4/22 at 1:00p.m. 

J. Bolatto 

Secretary 

Braidwood Park District 

Board of Commissioners 


